
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release        March 15, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Locate Stolen Wildwood Travel Trailer  
  
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate a stolen 2008 Wildwood travel trailer. The 
camper was likely stolen in early March of 2023 from a storage facility in Willis. The camper is white with 
blue lettering and patterns on the sides and has the following ID numbers: VIN #4X4TWDB248A242713 
and Texas License Plate #5LK773. The suspect left the location in a white Ford van. 
 
If anyone has information on this suspect vehicle or the stolen camper, please contact the Montgomery 
County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867).  
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